

ST MARGARET CLITHEROW CATHOLIC PRIMARY AND NURSERY CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY

NEWSLETTER

JULY 2021

Dear Parents /Carers



We can hope!

We have come to the end of a very busy, exciting and productive year; I am sure that everyone is looking forward to a very well earned break.

It has been such an unusual and challenging year for many reasons, but a year that has brought so much joy too, thank you to all of our wonderful children.

They have all been inspirational this year, facing any challenge and remaining happy throughout. A huge well done to each and everyone throughout our school.



A big thank you to our parents and carers; your support this year has been incredible. Learning from home came as a new challenge for many parents. We were so impressed by your patience and support. Thank you - you really are wonderful parents and we are always grateful for your support!



Leavers

At this time of year, we have to say goodbye to some of our children and families.

We all wish you the best as you embark on pastures new.

Step out with confidence and take new opportunities in your stride remembering that you are always part of our St Margaret Clitherow family and we are very proud of you.



We are sad to say goodbye to Mrs Turgoose and to Mr Nevers who are leaving. We thank them very much for all their hard work, their compassion and the dedication they have shown to their St Margaret Clitherow Family over the years. It has been a privilege to work alongside them - they will be missed.



Year 6

We say farewell to our fabulous year 6 children. We are very proud of all that they have achieved throughout this year and throughout their time with their St Margaret Clitherow Family. They leave with our love and prayers as they move to Secondary School.

Good luck and best wishes go to Acsah, Alesha, Alex, Anita Anthony, Bobby, Divine, Ellie-Grace, Elvis, Emmanuella, Isabella, Jissa, Joel, Josef, Julia, Leon, Liannah, Melvin, Mofe, Nate, Nicolas, Olivia, Radek, Rhys, Russell, Taylor, Teyana, Tia and Tymek.

Circle them Lord
Keep protection near and danger afar
Circle them Lord
Keep hope within keep doubt without
Circle them Lord
Keep light near and darkness afar
Circle them Lord
Keep peace within keep evil out



We would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their commitment, drive and contributions throughout the year. We are privileged to have such a wonderful team here and we are all looking forward to working with your fantastic children next year

Class Organisation for Next Year

The classes will be as follows:

Year 6 Mrs 5 Smith
Year 5 Mr A Purdon
Year 4 Mrs L Hunka

Year 3 Mrs M Brogan & Mr D Dixon

Year 2 Miss A Butt
Year 1 Miss Z O'Neill

Foundation 2 Mrs A Ward & Mrs M Dennis Foundation 1 Mrs R Shaw & Mr D Dixon

It just leaves us to wish you all an enjoyable summer. Enjoy this special time with your children. We look forward to seeing you all in September.

REFLECTION "I pray that happiness be at your door. May it knock early, stay late and leave a gift of God's peace, love, joy and good health behind"

The Year 1 - 6 children return to school on Wednesday 1^{st} September Foundation 1 and 2 children will return on Wednesday 8^{th} September

Love and Prayers

Miss Reilly, Mrs Sweeney-McGinty & All at SMC